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January 27, 2022
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
Information and Privacy Commissioner

P.O Box 262
Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N2

RE: Report 22-210

Dear Commissioner,

Thank you for your report, number 22-210, and your review of this privacy complaint.
This letter is to inform you that the Department of Health and the Department of Family
Services agree with and accept your recommendations pertaining to your review. Both

departments will review our consent-to-disclosure forms to address the items raised in
the report and confirm that the forms are readily available in all four official languages.

Sincerely,

/ h)j/a j\ij‘ﬂ/f@‘/

Co[leen Stockley
Deputy Minister Health Deputy Minister of Family Services

cc:  Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Department of Health
Jodi Durdle-Awa, Director Policy and Planning, Department of Family Services

Office of the Deputy Minister, Department of Health, Government of Nunavut
P.O. Box 1000, Stn. 1000
Igaluit, NU X0A 0HO
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